
Friday, September 4th 
 
Labor Day:  Monday, September 7th -- No School 
************************************************************ 
 
CLARK FOOTBALL 
Last night your Clark Coyotes traveled to Portage to take on their Red Indians. Matt 
Murphy had a long completion to Logan Wroughton. Drew Kosteba controlled the 
offensive line. In the end, it was not enough as the Coyotes fell to the Portage Indians, 
28-6. Keep working and improving, football players, and Go Coyotes! 
 
REMINDER:  THERE IS NO VOLLEYBALL PRACTICE TODAY! 
 
CLARK BAND 
Are you interested in Jazz Band?  Please talk to Mr. Walton in room 305 with questions, 
or follow this 
link: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc_P_5_4l0Mg_Vgt8LObKqZ1TbOBM
6zcgprQ_FPl3nuFhlZzQ/viewform.  
 

PARENTS: 

FORGOTTEN ITEMS 
Please make sure to drop off forgotten items for your students right inside Door J.  The 
table will be checked periodically, and we will make sure to get the items to your 
students.  It is not necessary to walk into the office as we are trying to minimize outside 
exposure throughout the day due to COVID. 
 
Students, now that we are back in school, please make sure to follow the dress 
code.  Remember, no hats are allowed to be worn in the building.   
 
EARLY DISMISSAL 
If you need to pick up your student early from school, please write a note, have your 
child bring to the front office first thing in the morning, and we will issue a pass for the 
student to leave class at the requested time. You will need to come into the office at 
time of pick-up in order to sign out your child. 
 
Have a wonderful Labor Day weekend! 
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